
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Friday 3rd July 2020 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As we all move to the end of this extraordinary school year I’m 

sure there will be many of you wanting to check what holiday 

provision will be available for the summer holidays. 

The government has said it is not asking schools to be open 

over the summer holidays and there is no expectation they will 

be open for vulnerable children and children of critical workers. 

At Corsham Regis we will be closing our premises at the end 

of term on Friday 17th July and will be allowing staff to take 

time to refresh and make the necessary changes before we 

open again for the Autumn Term on Thursday 3rd September. 

Wiltshire Council is also gathering details of 

local providers who will have summer activities 

available. This will be available shortly and we 

will be sharing it. The booklet will be online and 

is likely to be updated as more providers finalise 

plans so once we have the details we will share 

them with you. 

The government has also confirmed for those 

families who normally have free school meals 

they will also be available throughout the 

summer holidays. You can find out more detail 

on the COVID Summer Food Fund published 25 

June. We will be providing further details on 

how this will be managed at our school very 

soon. 

I know there are more details to be worked out 

and you will have a number of questions, but 

please can I ask rather than contact the school 

directly please wait for us to send you the 

information. 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

 

 

A week at 

Regis in     

photos! 

Happy birthday to the following pupils: 

Tony in Jade 

Rhea in Opal  

Gavriel & Emily in Crystal 

Tyler-James Smith in Amethyst 

Key Dates:  

Thursday 9th July  - 

Reports go out to 

Parents & Carers 

Friday 17th July  - Last day 

of Term 6 

Thursday 3rd September  - 

Autumn Term 1 begins 

Thank you and farewell! 

I would like to take this opportunity to say a 

BIG THANK YOU and GOOD LUCK to Miss 

Londors and Miss Denning as they depart 

Corsham Regis at the end of term. Both 

members of staff have shown excellent 

commitment in their time here and, most 

importantly, impacted positively on the lives of 

our young people.  

Having spent a significant 

part of their teaching career 

at Regis, each will be missed by the children 

and the staff alike. Good luck ladies from all of 

us!    


